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Message from the 

PTA 

The PTA has previously been able to 
successfully apply for charity grants 

which have been instrumental in 

providing equipment for our 

children.  Should you come across any 

grants that may be appropriate, please 

do let us know 

(secretary@friendsoflaunton.co.uk) so 

that we can assess and apply for them.  
 

We continue to value your support of 

PTA initiatives and will keep you 

informed of future meetings, activities 

and elections.  

 

You will still be able to support our 
charity using the following links: 

 

Fundraising Links 

Easyfundraising 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cau

ses/launtonschool/ and click ‘support 

us’ 

 
Amazon Smile User Guide 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17

e5V7dEzMdtWvVjvomFQ8IPO17f2vm

VOyE6fdBDZs9A/mobilebasic 

 

Please also join our Facebook group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/9023

21096595892/?ref=share 
 

Friends of Launton School (PTA) 

Trustees 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

Inventive ways are being found to enable 
children’s experiences to be as wide as 
possible and to remain connected with the 
wider world. Yesterday’s Armistice 
commemorations were marked in school, 
and the Hummingbird Centre has sent 
suggestions for activities if you wish to 
connect with them.  
 
All year 5 and 6 took part in a virtual 
athletics competition last term against 
schools from across our cluster. Nearly 
200 pupils took part, competing in 4 
events. We were really impressed with the 
effort of all our pupils with the most notable 
achievements as follows. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The theme of next week’s  National anti-
bullying week is “United against bullying”. 

Children will take part in themed 
activities throughout the week, 
culminating in Odd Socks Day on 
Friday 20th November. Children have 
found inventive and ingenious ways to 
wear their odd socks in previous 
years… 
 
Photographs 
Children will be bringing home photographs this week if ordered, with a second 
opportunity to order, if you wish. 

 
 

Boys 1st place - Archie (Yr 6) 
          2nd place - Harry (Yr 5) 
 
Girls 1st place - Erin (Yr 6) 
         2nd place - Lily (Yr 5) 
         3rd place - Immy (Yr 6) 
 

Report from Oak class  
“We used different shades of green 
to make a rainforest collage.” 

 To have been awarded 5 out of the 
6 top individual places is an 
excellent achievement so well done 
to our athletes! 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

 
Term dates 2020-2021 

 

2nd December – last day to 

submit flu consent form  

 

7th December - Flu 

Immunisation  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

 
Information about Flu vaccine for all children link  
 
Launton Online Classroom uses the Microsoft Teams system and has been set up to 
meet stringent rules from the Department for Education. Once you have agreed to the 
Code of Conduct, we will issue your child’s login information to them and show them how 
to use it. You can register your agreement to the Code of Conduct on Scopay.  
Please do this for each of your children. 
 
COVID 19 Information for Parents and Carers link  
 
Coronavirus Testing Information link 
 
Flu Immunisation consent is due by 2nd December at 5pm. 
 
This link provides contact details for the School Health Nurse. 

 
 
Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies. To ensure 
the safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to school with anything 
that contains nuts.  

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Page/Detail/term-dates-1
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/20b08118-9398-44ce-bfa6-de4a0400e6a5/5%20Reasons%20to%20Vaccinate%20Your%20Child.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/dc67fb63-87cc-48fb-a212-e2f0ed899162/89815efc-7192-4a48-8987-eca82680b761/Code%20of%20Conduct%20for%20Launton%20Online%20Classroom%20Final%20Version.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/03fe2564-06dd-4539-88d4-93ea6a502505/54a34ca7-035a-4227-ab22-4bd656761d8b/COVID%2019%20Parents%20Carers.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/96f4e315-92b4-4958-93b1-3847d0dab2d5/23rd%20September%20%20%20PHE%20letter%20to%20parents%20and%20guardians%20Coronavirus%20testing%20information.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/fe993b47-2dd6-4010-a186-2b0870ebbfbb/School%20Nurse%20Primary%20School%20Newsletter%20Term%201%20September%202020.pdf


2 

 


